Memo
April 16, 2015
Ian Baillie Primary School 

· Congratulations to the Choir and the kindergarten students for a job well done at the Music Festival this week. 
· There will be a Home and School Meeting on April 26, 2015 at 6:30 in the Library.
· Please continue to send in your loose change for the Ian Baillie Scholarship. We hope to give two JMH students (former Ian Baillie students) a nice $500 scholarship to help out with their post secondary education. 
· Playground is still very wet so please have your child continue to wear their snow pants or splash pants until it dries up, as well as their winter or rubber boots, thank you.
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